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Baltimore, MD  21211 
Tel:  410-889-0200 
Fax: 410-889-0192 
 
January 11, 2018 
 
Ms. Susan Bull 
Maryland Department of the Environment – Oil Control Program 
1800 Washington Boulevard 
Baltimore, Maryland 21230-1719 
 
Re:  Request to Postpone Future Quarterly Sampling – OCP Case No. 2011-0729-CE 

Gasoline Fueling Station – Royal Farms #096 
500 Mechanics Valley Road 
North East, Cecil County, Maryland 
MDE Facility No. 13326 

 
Dear Ms. Bull: 
 
Two Farms, Inc. respectfully requests to postpone future quarterly sampling requirements. We believe 
that we have met all the requirements and directives issued by the MDE. The recently submitted 
Rebound Evaluation Soil Investigation, which was prepared by Advantage Environmental Consultants 
(AEC) and dated August 8, 2017, completes all requirements outlined in the Corrective action plan 
(CAP) and CAP addendums. The Quarterly Progress Report – Fourth Quarter 2017 will be submitted 
under separate cover no later than January 31, 2018. Two Farms, Inc. requests to postponed future 
quarterly sampling until a Site Directive Letter can be issued. 
 
Should you have any questions the contents of this letter, please contact the undersigned at 
410.889.0200 or truszin@royalfarms.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
Royal Farms 
 
 
Thomas E. Ruszin III 
Environmental & Fuel Leader 


